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Report Suspicious

From: Carolyn Wedekind
To: Charlie Mopps; Kalee Shaberts
Subject: 626 Buttonwood Dr flood from Debby
Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 4:11:47 PM

626 Buttonwood Dr

We were not in residence. I have included pictures I was sent by neighbor. The sea water flooded over boat basin wall and flooded street. Water came up to and surrounded our house. I do not think water got into house.
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Back of house



Garage on west side of house. 
Sent from my iPhone


